
Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Gold Hill Mill AM-01 Adequacy Review 2 

goldtontine@gmail.com <goldtontine@gmail.com> Fri, Dec 21, 2018 at 3:52 PM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Amy Eschberger:

 

In order to obtain your approval for an extension to address all of the new

Adequacy Review questions before you leave today, CMC is now requesting an extension to January 4, 2019, to respond to these items.

 

Mark A. Steen

Colorado Milling Company, LLC

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

From: Eschberger - DNR, Amy 
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 11:06 AM 
To: Mark Steen 
Subject: Gold Hill Mill AM-01 Adequacy Review 2

 

Mark,

 

I'm attaching a copy of my adequacy review letter that was mailed out today for the Gold Hill Mill AM-01. 

 

If you need to extend the decision date to address all adequacy items, please submit your extension request today. As I previously mentioned, I
will be traveling out of state next week and will return to the office on 1/2. So I would need to approve an extension before I leave today.

 

Thanks,

 

Amy Eschberger

Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8129 | F 303.832.8106 | C 303.945.9014

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us  | http://www.mining.state.co.us

 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
mailto:amy.eschberger@state.co.us
mailto:goldtontine@gmail.com
https://maps.google.com/?q=1313+Sherman+Street,+Room+215,+Denver,+CO+80203&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us
http://www.mining.state.co.us/

